
During the year several programs were
undertaken to raise money for RW A. The
Harvest Festival, directed by Mrs. John C.
Pope, was held on Dee. 4. As usual, everyone
enjoyed this annual fall event. On March 30,
the Tour of Homes was held for the first
time. It included a tour of homes in
Winnsboro, a salad luncheon at Bethel
A.R.P. Church, and a bus tour of the
historical sites of Winnsboro. Another
project was the spice sale directed by Mr.
Strickland. Grades 3-12 sold Gourmet spices
at school and throughout the communiry.
Prizes were awarded to the students selling
the most spices. Each of these projects was a
success due to the participation and
cooperation of the faculty, parents, and
students.

Fund Raising

Student Booth at Harvest Festival

Shoppers at Harvest Festival
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Lawrence Hodge and Fran Jolly, King and Queen of Harvest Festival

Ben Bass, First Place Prize Winner of Spice Sale


